
 

 

 
 
 
Friday 8th November  
Mass will be celebrated by Fr. Donal
those who have died.  Please see leaflet to include anyone you wish to have remembered in our Mass.
 
Clothes Collection 
Please donate all your new & used mens/womens & childrens
handbags, ties, linens, household textiles, stuffed toys, etc.  Please drop them 
clothes bin in the car park on or before 
 
Christmas Cards 

Today you will receive the Christmas Cards designed and created by your child.  You can now order 
copies of your child’s Christmas Card to send to friends and relations this Christmas.  
Please have your orders into the school by this Friday 8

 
Swimming 
Swimming lessons in the Killarney Sports & Leisure Centre for 3
week blocks.   Lessons are commencing for 6
continue until Friday 13th December.  
 

Road Safety: 
Now the Winter Season is here our children are precious and their safety is of utmost importance to us in 
Cullina N.S. The roads surrounding our school are dangerous and we ask you to be ever vigilant when 
collecting and dropping off children particularly at 9:20 in the morning, 2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. in the evening.  
Children with bicycles should be advised by their parents of the safety to be taken on t
school.  We will be giving the children cycling to school visibility jackets.  
We thank you for collecting your children promptly after school as this reduces the risk of any serious accident 
occurring in or around the school grounds.
 
Art ‘Winners – Prizes – Celebrations’
We had three successful entries from the art competition which was run by Astellas in Killorglin

•••• Éanna Murphy (Snr Infants Class)   

•••• Rachael O’Loughlin (Snr Infants Class) and Ava Casey (1
Éanna will have his painting displayed in the Astellas Calendar 2014.  Éanna, Rachael and 
their families and teachers will attend a presentation ceremony  Wednesday  evening
Astellas in Killorglin.  Afterwards they will be tre

Comhgairdeas do chách.

 
Internet Safety – Dr Maureen Griffin Tuesday 5
Dr. Maureen Griffin will speak to parents on ‘Internet Safety’ on 
Dromhall Hotel at 8:00 p.m.  Parents of Cullina National School are welcome to attend.
 
Parent / Teacher Meeting 
Reminder Parent/Teacher meetings will be taking place on 
November – further note to follow  
 
Jersey Day 
This Friday is Jersey Day in the school to raise funds for Beaufort Defibrillator 

Scoil Scoil Scoil Scoil anananan    ChuileannaighChuileannaighChuileannaighChuileannaigh    
Beaufort  Co Beaufort  Co Beaufort  Co Beaufort  Co KerryKerryKerryKerry    

Telephone : 064 6644788Telephone : 064 6644788Telephone : 064 6644788Telephone : 064 6644788    
e-mail : cullinaschool@yahoo.com 
Web:  www.cullinanationalschool.ie 
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Mass will be celebrated by Fr. Donal O’Connor in the school – Children only – to pray for and remember all 
those who have died.  Please see leaflet to include anyone you wish to have remembered in our Mass.

Please donate all your new & used mens/womens & childrens clean unwanted clothing, shoes, belts, 
handbags, ties, linens, household textiles, stuffed toys, etc.  Please drop them into the school
clothes bin in the car park on or before Wednesday 6th November. 

ceive the Christmas Cards designed and created by your child.  You can now order 
copies of your child’s Christmas Card to send to friends and relations this Christmas.  
Please have your orders into the school by this Friday 8th November – order form inclu

Swimming lessons in the Killarney Sports & Leisure Centre for 3rd have completed.  These lessons are in six 
week blocks.   Lessons are commencing for 6th class (Mr. Fitzgerald’s class) on Friday 8

December.   

ur children are precious and their safety is of utmost importance to us in 
Cullina N.S. The roads surrounding our school are dangerous and we ask you to be ever vigilant when 

cting and dropping off children particularly at 9:20 in the morning, 2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. in the evening.  
Children with bicycles should be advised by their parents of the safety to be taken on t

ildren cycling to school visibility jackets.     
We thank you for collecting your children promptly after school as this reduces the risk of any serious accident 
occurring in or around the school grounds. 

Celebrations’ 
We had three successful entries from the art competition which was run by Astellas in Killorglin

Éanna Murphy (Snr Infants Class)   -  Winner  

Rachael O’Loughlin (Snr Infants Class) and Ava Casey (1st Class)  -   Highly Commended
will have his painting displayed in the Astellas Calendar 2014.  Éanna, Rachael and 

eachers will attend a presentation ceremony  Wednesday  evening
Astellas in Killorglin.  Afterwards they will be treated to a luscious meal to be enjoyed by all.  

Comhgairdeas do chách.        We are very proud of you. 

Dr Maureen Griffin Tuesday 5th November 2013 
Dr. Maureen Griffin will speak to parents on ‘Internet Safety’ on Tuesday 5th November

Parents of Cullina National School are welcome to attend.

Reminder Parent/Teacher meetings will be taking place on Wednesday 27th November and Thursday 28
 

This Friday is Jersey Day in the school to raise funds for Beaufort Defibrillator – Max Contribution 
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to pray for and remember all 
those who have died.  Please see leaflet to include anyone you wish to have remembered in our Mass. 

clean unwanted clothing, shoes, belts, 
into the school and not in the 

ceive the Christmas Cards designed and created by your child.  You can now order 
copies of your child’s Christmas Card to send to friends and relations this Christmas.   

order form included. 

have completed.  These lessons are in six 
class (Mr. Fitzgerald’s class) on Friday 8th November and will  

ur children are precious and their safety is of utmost importance to us in 
Cullina N.S. The roads surrounding our school are dangerous and we ask you to be ever vigilant when 

cting and dropping off children particularly at 9:20 in the morning, 2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. in the evening.  
Children with bicycles should be advised by their parents of the safety to be taken on their journey to and from 

We thank you for collecting your children promptly after school as this reduces the risk of any serious accident 

We had three successful entries from the art competition which was run by Astellas in Killorglin. 

Highly Commended 
will have his painting displayed in the Astellas Calendar 2014.  Éanna, Rachael and Ava together with 

eachers will attend a presentation ceremony  Wednesday  evening 27th November in 
ated to a luscious meal to be enjoyed by all.   

  

November in the  
Parents of Cullina National School are welcome to attend. 

November and Thursday 28th 

Max Contribution €1.00 

 

 


